
 
 
There's been considerable growth in the Hispanic population in the Appleton area, many 
undocumented immigrants from Central America. They continue in evangelism and discipleship 
through youth, men's, women’s, and children's ministries. Because of covid, they haven't been 
able to continue some strategic growth groups.  
 
They are thankful for our continued help and ask us to pray for: 
 
1. Human resources to help with the spiritual growth of new believers. 
2. Physical health to keep up with the ministry needs. 
3. Better integration and unity of the Hispanic churches and the English-speaking churches, so 
that believers will understand we are all one in Christ. 
 
 


